PACER FOOTBALL UPDATE - MONDAY AFTERNOON

Pacer Football FAM.ILL.Y.,

Hopefully our day off from football activity was helpful for fighting the potential spread of
illness. To give you an update, we have two players who have tested positive for COVID and
will be quarantined until early next week. We have also had a few players who have been tested
and the results came back negative which is a good thing.

Our plan is to return to practice tomorrow (Tuesday, 9/21) after school at our regularly scheduled
time. If your son has symptoms of illness, please keep him home and please send me a quick
email or text message to let me know what his status is. [ appreciate the messages I've received
last night and today from parents and players letting me know how they're doing so please keep
it up.

If you have other questions or concerns tonight or tomorrow, please let me know.

Run to W.I.N. and Go Pacers!



